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VPD01.4558 
Friday, March 22, 2024 

 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
Attention to bidders of Ventura Harbor Public Boat Wash Station Replacement Project 1400 Anchors 
Way Dr., Ventura, California.  Note, this is the fourth addendum for the rebid. 
 
Addendum No.4: Responses to Requests For Information (RFI’s) 
 
Plan Revisions: 
 
Wash station model number is now 77555 and adding part No. 69-01245 for boat motor wash pump 
system.  Also add Card Reader Payment System. 
 
 
Requests for Information (RFI’s): 
 
Q: Are the floor plans for the restroom available showing the location of the panel? 
A: By the time conduit is being installed, there will be a new panel on the public road side of the 

restroom building.  This panel will be installed by the Port District and be ready to accept conduits 
roughly 36” above existing grade. 

 
Q: Will the wash area be fenced off? 
A: Yes, there will need to be temporary fencing during the construction duration, after work is done for 

the day. For protection of the public and the boat wash. 
 
Q: With the addition of the new addendum, will the bid date be extended? 
A: Yes.  Bids are now DUE Monday, April 1, 2024 at 1:30pm. 
 
Thank you for attending the pre-bid meeting and acknowledging this addendum. Remember to 
acknowledge all other addendums. We look forward to your bids. 
 
 
 
 
James C. McCoskey, P.E. 
Senior Civil Engineer 
Jensen Design & Survey, Inc. 
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